Project Update: Rehabilitation works at
Highland Street, Esk

What’s happening?

Our delivery partner, Diona, are currently
constructing a new water reservoir in your area
near the corner of Highland Street and Mack
Street, Esk.

What’s next?

During the holiday period from late December
2024 to early January 2025, our work will be on
hold to lessen the impact of construction on the
community.

Crews will finish work on Friday 20 December
2024 and construction will resume on Monday 6
January 2025.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank
you for your patience and understanding as we
complete this important work and extend our
warm wishes to you for a safe and happy holiday
season.

For further information, contact Diona on
1300 13 13 38 or UUTeam@diona.com.au

For more information on this work, please
contact Diona via UUTeam@diona.com.au
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CONSTRUCTION
IN YOUR AREA

Our Delivery Partner, Diona, is upgrading the
water pipes in your area to make sure you can
continue to enjoy clean, safe, reliable water and
wastewater services for the lifestyle you love.

ENSURING THE LONG-TERM VIABILITY AND SUSTAINABILITY
OF YOUR WATER AND WASTEWATER NETWORKS

For more information on this work, please
contact Diona via UUTeam@diona.com.au
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